

Welcome to the Autumn Term in Year 1. We have really enjoyed getting to know your children. They have started to settle well and enjoy the new challenges that Year 1 has to offer.

Subject	Task
Spellings Spellings	Each week your child will be given a list of spellings to learn for a test on Friday.
Maths	Next week we are learning to count forwards and backwards to 20. Can you practise this with different given numbers eg count back to zero from 12, count to 20 from 15?
English (reading and writing)	Please hear your child read every day for 5-10minutes and record with a comment in their reading diary. Please spend time talking about the story and illustrations. Next week we are going to write a superhero comic strip. Have fun searching in books and on the internet for comic superhero stories. Talk about the speech bubbles and use expression to speak the character parts.
Superhero Topic	This week we made a superhero mouse by following written instructions. Ask your child to tell you how they made it. Then have a go! Bring a photo of your mouse into school - we would love to see it.
Year 1 News	We will be having year group meetings with parents next week to tell you all about your child's new class, year group and year group expectations. We look forward to meeting you and answering any questions that you might have. The meetings will be at either 2.30pm or 5.30pm on Thursday 21st September. Hope to see you there.